
 

“The Edge”  

SAT preparation Course 
$95.00 

 
“The Edge” is a SAT prep program that provides students with the 

necessary tools and skills to improve SAT scores. 
 

Pre-register by Feb. 18, 2017 at Gettheedgeprep.com. 
 
After Feb. 18, 2017, fees will increase to $105.00. No registrations accepted after Feb. 23, 2017. Space is 
limited, sign up soon! More information about the class is provided on the website: gettheedgeprep.com. 

 
Sessions are held at: 

Central High School 
6:00–8:30 p.m. 

Please arrive at 5:30 p.m. (Room 705) 
Materials and room assignments will be distributed 

 

Session Dates: 
Tuesday, February 28, Wednesday, March 1, 

Tuesday, March 7, Wednesday, March 8 
 

**Students will have two nights of math instruction (Room 705) 
and two nights of English instruction (Room 705). 

 
 

 

*** You must register for SAT exams through www.collegeboard.org. 
The 2017 SAT exams are scheduled for March 11, May 6 and June 3. 

You must register at www.collegeboard.org before deadlines. 
 
***PLEASE READ:  Check College(s) individual websites for specific testing requirements or 
recommendations. If your choice of college requires the writing portion of the SAT you MUST add that 
component to your testing request. The Counseling Department recommends that you always take the 

optional writing exam to ensure you have met the requirement if needed. 
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